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Johns Manville Single Ply Liquid Flashing 
 

 
Johns Manville increases primer offerings for EPDM applications of the single ply 
liquid flashing product line. 
 
Johns Manville has been evaluating additional primer options for the installation of single 
ply liquid flashings in conjunction with EPDM roofing systems.  The new options are 
existing JM products and potentially allows you to utilize primers already in use on the 
rooftop.  
 
Two additional primers have been qualified for use with single ply liquid flashing resins 
when applied to EPDM substrates.  The two additional products are JM EPDM Tape 
Primer Plus and JM EPDM Tape Primer Plus (Low VOC).  These products are available at 
all regional sourcing locations of current EPDM products.  
 
The Single Ply Liquid Flashing Application Guide has been updated to include the use of 
these additional products.  Should you need any additional technical support do not 
hesitate to contact your local JM representative.   
 
 

Jacob Heaps 

Associate Product Manager- Bituminous and Cements & Coatings 
 

https://www.jm.com/content/dam/jm/global/en/commercial-roofing/Installation-Application_Guides/RS-7123-SP-Liquid-Flashing-Installation-Guide.pdf

